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Comments: Strongly consider turning down this project.  Holland Lake is pristine and beautiful because of it's

remoteness and it's protection against corporate benefit.   The property on which this sits, if it's indeed on forest

service leased land should already be shut down to this proposal.  My parents own a leased cabin on

Georgetown Lake and getting a simple shed or cabin improvement allowed is a painful lengthy process.  A large,

resort like experience would completely go against the values of the Forest Service and their mission and it

would demolish the natural serenity of the lake.  Keep the corporations out of here! 


